
January 2013 Minutes 
 

The meeting was opened at 7:10 p.m. 
 
 
Club Treasure, Rod Stauffer reported an operating balance of $5,554.07, in addition to the 
$5,000.00 we have in the future fund. 
 
Once previous members, Scott Meyers and Bruce Weschler, were voted back into the club. 

 

  
OLD BUSINESS 
 

- It was reported that the new wind sock would cost $221.18.  Charles Lasley asked the 
club if we could wait until February to install the sock  / post.  The members said YES. 

- The issue of the “silt pond” was discuss, but it was decided more time was needed to 
study the situation. 

- Is was suggested that the club look into having a third party handle cooking at all of 
the events, to take load off the usual crew who seems to always do the cooking.  Ken 
Blackford and Ed Wolfkamp offered to make some calls. 

- Nathan Bartley offered to call Bob Sheesley about making more of the concrete “run-
up” stand slabs, under the shelters. 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 

- The 2013 event dates were chosen as follows: 
 
April 6th and 7th………...Warbird Event 
July 13th………………...Dragon Fly Helicopter Event 
August 3rd………….......Swap Meet 
August 22nd – 25th……..Randy Covington Electric Fly-In Event 
October 11th – 13th…….Giant Scale Event 
 

- It was asked of the club for more people volunteer when work is required out at the 
field. 

 
 
New member……….Remmy Roa was voted into the club. 
 
50 / 50 Raffle…………was won by Leo Whitman…………who netted $21.00 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned around 7:42 p.m. 
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